

Embassy Newsletter

Russell Advocaten

November 2020

The three topics of this month:

1. Restitution of looted art to former colonies

In this Embassy Newsletter we will discuss the recommendation of the advisory committee to the Dutch government to return looted art to its former colonies and the consequences from this recommendation for your Embassy.

2. COVID-19, but employment law remains the same

Also Embassies, as employers, are facing (legal) issues as the COVID-19 crisis continues. The corona crisis changes a lot of things in our lives, but employment law remains the same! If you Embassy has a works council, the same rules also apply during COVID-19.

In this newsletter we will provide your Embassy with options to soften the consequences of the corona crisis:

- Changing of employment conditions
- Dismissal during COVID-19.

3. COVID-19, measures ground for reduction of rent

Reduction of revenue and turnover due to COVID-19 measures can be ground for a rent reduction. In this newsletter we will discuss amongst others the following questions: When is a tenant entitled to rent reduction? How much will the reduction probably be?

Do you still have questions after reading this Embassy Newsletter?

Please contact us at:

Embassydesk@russell.nl or Telephone: + 31 20 301 5555

Your sincerely,

Jan Dop Head of the Embassy Desk Russell Advocaten

www.embassydesk.nl

